
Evan Zimmerman
North Yarmouth
LD 1750
Hi,
I'm a resident of North Yarmouth at 136 Hallowell Rd, in close proximity of the rail 
line under consideration for the trail. I, my wife and our two teenage daughters 
support the proposal. 
We are out walking regularly and would greatly appreciate a way to traverse the 
towns, as a fun activity. Connecting neighbors and neighborhoods in a rural 
community can be tough and we would consider this a way to safely move about and 
exercise without fast moving traffic concerns. 
Thanks for your consideration.
Best,
Evan


